
Hello my name is Roy Angellella. As an employee in the legal cannabis industry, I support phase 3 and the 

expansion to 10%. It is of utmost importance to pass these measures. Working in the legal cannabis industry 

for five years now in Mendocino county I have see seen tremendous growth it has brought to our county and 

communities. Its imperative to have an opportunity to have fair wage and employment opportunities in our 

county especially in our rural communities that are of utmost importance in the cultivation process of the legal 

market. I personally live in one of these rural communities and have the ability to work and afford the cost of 

living in my community because of the legal cannabis industry. I support local and family business in my 

community. It's time our communities and county support the cannabis industry and vote in favor of phase 3 

and the 10% expansion. It's time now to keep Mendocino couty relevant in the state wide legal marketplace 

and use this opportunity to stay relevant for years to come in the industry. Thank you 


